Feedback from City of Terrace Spirit Square Open House Dec. 2/2008

The City of Terrace has received provincial "Spirit Square" funding to revitalize lower George Little Park and is seeking community input into the process. Please provide your thoughts/ideas to any or all of the questions below.

1. Opportunities and Challenges

- a) What do you feel are the current challenges or issues in George Little Park?
 - Lack of positive activities
 - Negative activity
 - Needs lighting
 - Attractive architecture needed
 - Vandalism
 - Lack of shelter
 - Band shell is not attractive
 - Landscaping needs improvement
 - Visibility is poor
 - Entrances and connectivity
 - Need better surfacing
 - Need better access to George Little Park
- b) What do you consider to be the greatest opportunities in George Little Park?
 - Great spot for a city meeting place
 - Community sponsors for sections of the park
 - More appropriate structures
 - Activities for all ages of youth
 - Stake park
 - Entrance

Feedback from City of Terrace Spirit Square Open House Dec. 2/2008

- Increase winters sports use
- Winter festival
- Opportunity to protect green space remember original purpose of having park
- Bring hot springs-water park back into the community
- Free concerts
- Food courts or booths
- Farmers market space
- Increased coverage when concerts are happening

2. Amenities and Activities

- a) What do you consider to be the most important amenities or features of a public gathering place?
 - Public art
 - Gazebo
 - Seating/climbing structures
 - Natural art incorporated into urban space
- b) What kind of programming or activities would increase the enjoyment and use of George Little Park for all?
- 3. Additional comments or suggestions?
 - Use the existing tennis courts and turning into a basketball court
 - Install totem polls like have at the multiplex